
Seedlings Newsletter Term 2 
Welcome back, we hope you had a restful holiday. 

 
Term 1 was a great success, and the children were fully emerged in our Topic of Super Me and Real 
Superheroes which supported progression in both reading and writing.  We hope you enjoyed our 
celebration performance. 

 
Our topic for Term 2 is Out of this World. 

Please note: 
Reading books and contact books are to come into school every day. 
 
PE days this term is Wednesday and Friday. Please wear PE clothes into school and have a water bottle. 
 
Home Learning is a selection of different activities to support our topic.  Please share with your child and 
for them choose what they are interested in.  We will share these in class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Religious Education:  We will be learning 
the Nativity Story and thinking about the 
meaning of Christmas and why Christmas is 
important to Christians. We will be 
performing our Nativity play. 

 

 

English: We will share stories linked to our topic.  These 
stories will support and motivate the children to read, 
applying phonics and writing.  Please read daily and 
practise letter formation, writing words and sentences.  
The stories we have chosen will make the learning fun. 

 

 

 

 

 History and Geography: Explorers 

Linked to our English we will be learning about 
significant explorers, going to the moon! We will be 
thinking about what it is to be an explorer, where they 
go and what do explorers need and why. 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: We will be learning number bonds, 
times tables, place value, shape and more! 
Our maths learning is linked to our topic. 

 

 

Science: Animals Including Humans 

We will be learning about different animals and their young.  How they grow, what they need to survive 
and how to care for animals.  We will also learn about how humans grow and how to stay healthy, 
exploring different foods. 


